Dear Parents,
It is time once again for the STA Poinsettia Sale!  We have a variety of sizes and styles available. This year, not only do we have the larger 10” poinsettia available, but we also have a new Succulents Bowl.
This link provides the information and ordering form.
https://stthomasaquinas.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
 
Please note:
Last day to order and make payment: Tuesday, November 19!
Pickup: The Convent, at Forbes and West 6th
Pickup times: Monday December 2, at 2:30-4:00
[bookmark: _GoBack]                         Tuesday December 3, at 3:00 – 4:30
*Please print the confirmation form that you will receive after ordering, and attach it to your payment. This will significantly help with administration of the order. *
 
For anyone interested in volunteering on Friday November 29 (2 volunteers, 2 hours credit each), please follow the link: https://portal.onvolunteers.com/Login.aspx?s=stta
 
Thank you very much,
Maureen Lum, Poinsettia Sale Coordinator
Mlum40@gmail.com

